Dear Parent or Guardian,


As we begin a new school year at Meadowbrook Intermediate, we would like to share with you our approach to discipline. The system known as Assertive Discipline or ICCM(I Can Control Myself) has been used in our district for several years. It is simply a method of reminding students that they are responsible for their behavior and for completing assigned work on time. If a student chooses to break these rules, that student also chooses to accept the consequences. The school rules are simple and not overly demanding:


1. Have homework/class work finished and handed in at the appropriate    

            time.

2. Go about class work and activities in such a manner that it does not    

            disturb or interfere with the work or progress of other students.


3. Follow all classroom, school and playground rules.

Homework Policy

First missed assignment:


Student will receive a Homework Warning. A warning slip will be sent home.

Second missed assignment:


Student will receive an After School Detention. A detention slip will be sent home.
Behavior Policy


1. If a student consistently decides to make inappropriate decisions, a Behavior 
  
  
    Detention will be given.


2. A Detention Notice will be sent home.


3. If a severe infraction occurs, the student may receive an immediate in-school 
 
    
    suspension from Mrs. Harris.


4. Other forms of discipline may be used if inappropriate behavior continues, or if 
    
    behavior is deemed extreme. 


Please sign and return all Homework Notices and Detention Notices to the school the next day. This lets us know that you have seen the notice. It will also let us know if your child will be picked up after detention, or whether he/she will ride the detention bus home. 
Detentions will be served on Mondays, Tuesdays, Wednesdays & Thursdays from 2:15pm to 3:00pm.  If your child rides a bus, he/she will not be picked up by bus until 3:30.  There will be a study hall supervised by an adult until the bus picks him/her up.  

We believe that this program will remind students that it is their responsibility to make intelligent choices concerning their behavior. The students will also receive positive recognition for behaving in appropriate ways. There will be rewards such as buddy activities, movies, parties, etc. to let the students know that we are proud of the good choices they are making. Thank you for your support!

Sincerely,
Meadowbrook Intermediate 4th and 5th Grade Teachers

Please sign and return this bottom portion to your child’s teacher.

****************************************************************************************

I have read your letter concerning the use of Assertive Discipline. I understand that my child will be disciplined and rewarded by this system.

Student’s Name_____________________________________________________

Date_________________ Parent/Guardian’s Signature____________________
